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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE COMITÉ DES CONNÉTABLES
BY SENATOR J.L. PERCHARD

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st FEBRUARY 2011
 

Question
 
Will the Comité support the separation of all used metal drinks cans and food tins by parishioners to avoid
burning them in the incinerator by introducing (as with glass) a monthly kerb-side collection for metal cans
and tins and, if not, why not?
 
 
Answer
 
The Comité has not had the opportunity to discuss this question prior to 1st February 2011 but will do so at its
next meeting and will inform Senator Perchard of its views following the meeting.
 
 


